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The Hoxie School Board met for their regular school board meeting on Tuesday,
November 13, 2018 with all members present. President Dobbs called the
meeting to order at 6:00 pm.

The Volleyball Team, Golf Team, and Hoxie Marching Band were recognized by
the school board: The Lady Mustang Volleyball Team made it to the Final Four of
the State Tournament this season. Sydney Gillham, Cristen Barker, MacKenzie
Orrick, Baylee Rash, Olivia Palmer, Mya Pinkston, and Kady Greer along with Head
Coach Judy Goodwin and Assistant Coach Cheryl Englert were present. Chelsea
Fitzgerald who made the State Tournament in Golf along with her parents, Chuck
and Amy Fitzgerald attended. The Hoxie Marching Band received two first place
and one second place trophies in their division during their marching season.
Three Hoxie Band members, Connor Guntharp, Isiah Cook, and Kady Greer, along
with Head Band Director, Joseph Curtis and Assistant Band Director, Clinton
Curtis, attended. The Hoxie School Board and Administration wanted to
congratulate these teams and individuals for very successful seasons.

A motion was made by Mr. Worlow and seconded by Mr. Romine, with a
unanimous decision to accept the minutes as read from the regular October
meeting held on November 13th.

The financial report was presented to the board by Superintendent Gillham. A
motion was made by Mr. Romine and seconded by Mr. Gates, with a unanimous
decision to accept the financial report as presented.

On a motion by Mr. Gates and seconded by Mr. Coats, with a unanimous decision
the board approved 5 AMI (Alternative Method of Instruction) Days for the 2018-
2019 school year.
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Mr. Coats made a motion that was seconded by Mr. Romine to approve a district
partnership with the Rotary Club of Lawrence County for student service credit.

The decision was unanimous.



A motion was made by Mr. Worlow and seconded by Mr. Romine with a
unanimous decision, to approve the highest bid for bus #6 for the amount of
$1201.00, bus #1 for the amount of $1051.00, bus 11 for the amount of $800.00

A motion was made by Mr. Gates and seconded by Mr. Coats with a unanimous
decision, to approve the highest bid of a boat with trailer and motor for the
amount of $357.00.

A motion was made by Mr. Worlow and seconded by Mr. Gates in a 4-0 vote with
Nathan Romine excusing himself from the vote, to accept the resignation of Vickie
Romine, cafeteria clerk and Crystal Treadaway, Mustang Camp Supervisor.

A motion was made by Mr. Romine and seconded by Mr. Gates, with a unanimous
decision, to hire Laura Jamison as Mustang Camp Supervisor.

Administrative reports were given by Dr. Lori McKenzie, High School Principal.
(copies attached)

The school board entered into executive session at 7:15pm to discuss personnel.
The board came out of executive session at 8:30pm with the following action.

A motion was made by Mr. Worlow and seconded by Mr. Dobbs with a
unanimous decision, to reimburse a classified employee for all back pay not
received in the last three years due to incorrect placement on the salary schedule.

In a discussion with no action taken, the school board instructed the
superintendent to attempt to collect misdirected tax payments from the
Lawrence County School District.

Adjourn: 8:45pm
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